

appu Meeting on opening up of the Universal Postal Union to wider postal sector players 24 February 2021 (online)

Presentation by:

I. R. IRAN NATIONAL POST



Although the document addresses some of the problems of the Consultative Committee, it seems that it is necessary to conduct a more comprehensive study on the work, history and achievements of this Committee including the challenges and threats resulted from departure of some of its members in order to prevent such results and effects for the proposed Business Council.



4.7 Funding:

With a view to mandatory membership fees, which methodology will be applied for new membership categories, i.e. what will be the share of each category?



Given that all postal administrations around the world have been very involved in Covid-19 pandemic over the past year, we deemed it necessary to make more researches and studies on this very important issue.

Thank you for your attention.